
 

 
…..PRIORITY INFRASTRUCTURE PROJECT….. 

 

Proposed Investment into Department of Education 
Multi-Purpose Facilities 

 
 
Cootamundra–Gundagai Regional Council (CGRC), recognises that facilities like the multi-
purpose Hall of Gundagai High School are fantastic spaces for health and wellbeing which 
are presently not available for public use after hours. CGRC believes that the potential 
benefits of these facilities may be unlocked by partnering, and entering into joint venture 
arrangements with the Department of Education This will allow community access to high 
class facilities for sporting activities. 
 
Council aims to upgrade the multi-purpose halls and sporting facilities in association with the 
Department of Education for after hour community use. CGRC is willing to contribute $200K 
out of $9M Infrastructure project, and further seek matching funding from the Department. Of 
Education to improve the facilities suitable for community use. The prime beneficiaries would 
be the local communities, sporting clubs and the school community themselves. 
 
The upgrade of hall may include, kitchens, car parking facilities, air conditioning, flooring, 
outdoor surfacing, equipment – with the estimated financial contribution of $200K  
 
 
 
  



 

  
   
Fig 1.1 Gundagai High School Multi-purpose Hall 
 

 
 Fig. 1.2 Aerial View of Gundagai Public School 


